HURRICANE HELENE RELIEF FUND
SPECIAL COLLECTION OCT. 26-27

In late September, Hurricane Helene slammed the coast of Florida and ravaged portions of the
southeast with strong winds and flooding rains. Hundreds of lives have been lost and millions of
families lost their homes and everything in them. Entire towns have been destroyed.

Most Rev. Mark Brennan, Bishop of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston, has approved a special
collection to be held the weekend of October 26th-27th, in all parishes and missions throughout
the diocese to support recovery efforts related to the series of disasters that have occurred.
Checks should be made out to your respective parish with “Disaster Relief” on the memo line.
Donations can also be made securely online by visiting dwc.org and clicking “Click Here to
Donate to Hurricane Helene Relief.”

Proceeds from this collection will support the long-term humanitarian and recovery efforts of
Catholic Charities USA’s Hurricane Helene Relief Fund. The fund assists organization on the
ground in the immediate aftermath to support individuals and families who have lost nearly
everything. Every dollar contributed will be used to provide essential services like shelter, food,
and medical care to those affected.

Please remember in prayer all those whose lives have been changed in the wake of these
disasters. Let us come together now to support our brothers and sisters in Christ who have been
injured and lost their homes, cars, employment, and access to food and water.
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